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June 13,2011

Debra Howland

Executive Director

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street

Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301

RE:  Petition of segTEL, Inc. to construct and maintain a fiber optic
communications cable over and across Public Waters of the Contoocook
River in Penacook, NH

Dear Ms. Howland,

Included with this letter are six copies of the Petition of segTEL, Inc. to construct
and maintain a fiber optic telecommunications cable over and across the
Contoocook River in Penacook, NH.

An electronic copy of this petition is also included with this package on a CD. This
fiber optic communications cable will be attached to existing poles outlined in the
attached petition.

If this will be a docketed matter, please add Jeremy Katz, Kath Mullholand, Chris
Magay and Kevin Shea to the service list. If it will not be docketed, please copy both
Kevin Shea and Kath Mullholand on all correspondence relating to this matter.

Should you have any questions, or require any additional information, please
contact the undersigned.

Sincerely,

segTEL, Inc.

Kevin Shea

PO Box 610

325 Mt. Support Rd.
Lebanon, NH 03766
(603) 489-8840
kevin@segtel.com




